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Waterways Committee Meeting 

January 28, 2014 
 

A meeting of the Town of Barnstable Waterways Committee was held on January 28, 2014  at the Selectmen’s 
Conference Room, 367 Main Street, Hyannis, MA.  The meeting was called to order at 7:05 pm by Chairman 
Jack Meade.  
 
 
Call to Order:  
 Board Members present: Paul Everson, Frederick Komenda and Chairman Jack Meade.   
 Board Members absent: Robert Hazelton, Peter Cross 
 Town Staff present: Stuart Rapp Shellfish Chairman, Patti Machado Leisure Service Director, Eric 

Shufelt, Marina Manager/Assistant Harbormaster, Derek Lawson, Mooring Officer/Assistant 
Harbormaster  

 
Meeting Minutes:  

Approved the following minutes from 2013: 
March 19, 2013 
June 4, 2013 
September 24, 2013 
Deferred the following minutes from 2013: 
January 15, 2013  February 26, 2013 
April 23, 2013  June 25, 2013 
July 23, 2013  August 27, 2013 
September 24, 2013 November 14, 2013 
   

New Business: 
 Stuart Rapp addressed the committee with regard potential for new 2 acre shellfish grants. The 
 Shellfish Committee is proposing approximately 28 acres of new shellfish aquaculture licensed sites 
 in Barnstable Harbor west of the current shellfish aquaculture zone. No objections were found by the 
 committee. 
 
 Patti Machado addressed the committee asking permission to place a floating dock on a currently  
 permitted mooring issued to Town of Barnstable Recreation Sailing program. The floating dock  will 
 be used in a similar capacity as the Hyannis Yacht Club floats, to secure four 420 sailboats. No 
 objections were found by the committee.   
 

 
 Notice of Intent (NOI): 

1. Town of Barnstable- Barnstable Inner Harbor Town Marina, permit of floats and reconfiguration 
zone. Reconfigure on the footprint of the dredge, permit and Chapter 91 license what is there today and 
potential for any added slips in the future. Due to the trend of smaller boating, this will provide flexibility to 
maximize the use of the marina. No objections from the committee as presented. (Copies available at 1189 
Phinney’s Lane). 

2. Clara Mesonero - 464 Starboard Lane, Osterville. Proposed dock modifications include removal of 
the outermost 8-foot section and replacement with a new 8' wide by 10' dock section. No objections from the 
committee as presented. . (Copies available at 1189 Phinney’s Lane). 
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Harbor Master Report: 
Mooring permits and mooring waitlist renewal applications were mailed out the beginning of January, 

reminding all of the new deadline dates being moved up. Mooring permit renewals are due back by February 28th. 
The waitlist renewal applications are due back by February 15th.  Also a reminder to the committee of the new fees 
implemented this year.  

 Eric Shufelt also stated that the marina waitlists were mailed out January 1st and are due back February 
15th. The boat slip renewals were mailed out January 1st with deposits being due by January 31st. 

 
 
Old Business:   

       None 
 

New Business:   
 None 
 

Correspondence: 
      None 
 
Adjournment:  
                 There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 7:47 pm 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Derek Lawson 
Assistant Harbor Master / Mooring Officer   


